



P. O. Box 268 St. John, Washington 99171 (509) 648-3322 FAX 648-9900

September 15, 2015

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Petition to Receive Support from the State Universal Communications Services Program Pursuant to WAC 480-123-100 and 480-123-110

Reference: Docket UT-151554

Dear Mr. King:

Per Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission ("WUTC") staff request, St. John Telephone, Inc. ("Company") is resubmitting its Exhibit 4 Financial Template with updated federal income tax information to Receive Support from the State Universal Communications Services Program pursuant to WAC 480-123-100 and 480-123-110.

The exhibit is attached and will be filed both by paper and electronically.

Sincerely,

Eric Trump

Assistant General Manager

Enclosures

OFFICERS

Patrick Gordon • President Mac W. Mills • Vice President Jerry Schauble • Secretary

DIRECTORSPaul Heglar
Gary Bailey